Arlington, VA, July 25, 2011

Dear Prospective Parents —

My name is Diana Paez-Cook and | am happy to provide references on the wonderful services provided
by Elibunny Family Childcare. Elizabeth Zanetti has been caring for our son Noah Cook for the past eight
months and we have been extremely happy with her services. Elizabeth is caring, extremely attentive,
fun and organized. Our son Noah has learned a great deal while in her care and often surprises us with
new things he learns at daycare.

Elibunny is a loving, clean and cozy environment. | am always surprised to see how many activities the
children get to do and how involved Elizabeth is in every aspect of their development. While we have
been extremely pleased with Elibunny, | am taking a break from my professional career and stay home
with our son for a few months while | search for a part-time, more flexible job that would allow me to
spend more time with him. But | highly recommend Elibunny for other parents looking for high quality
child care for their children.

Please don’t hesitate to call me with any questions you may have.

Diana Paez-Cook

Cell: 202.679.5239
Email: paezcook@gmail.com




